
Grand Knight’s Report: 

Dear Brothers, 

October is drawing to a close and I am sure most of you are 

happy to have the Golf Tournament behind us.  The event and 

the results were Outstanding.  John Achtyl and all the Brothers 

that helped make the event successful deserve a huge Thank 

You.  Leonard Wright and his team star ted off the day with 

burritos and ended the event with his Great Bar-B-Q and all the fixings.  We 

especially need to Thank God for Blessing us with a Beautiful Day and allowing 

us to do what was necessary to make this Event successful. 

November starts with All Saints Day Nov 1st , followed by All Souls Day Nov 2nd, 

followed by a very important Election Day on Nov 4th.  Make sure you get the 

facts about the candidates and the issues, then go out and Vote. 

Thanks to all the Brothers who helped with the Burrito Breakfast in October.  

November’s Breakfast will be held on Sunday the 9th, so please plan to come and 

help out again.  We’ll get started at 6:00 AM. 

Our Tootsie Roll Drive will take place on Saturday, Nov 15th.  This is not only a 

painless fundraising event, it is also a lot of fun, so mark your calendars.  We will 

have two shifts again this year.  The first shift will meet at the Club House around 

8 AM to get organized, and then go collect donations from 9 AM to 12 noon.  The 

second shift will report at 12 noon and collect donations until 3 PM.  We need 

everyone to give of your time that day to help make it successful. 

There will be a second Collection at St. Stephens on Nov 15th and 16th for the 

Parish Food Pantry.  Our Council will be supporting the “Feed the Family” 

campaign again this year by matching up to $1,000 of the funds collected.  Give 

Generously! 

Our November Business Meeting will be held on the 11th.  There will not be a 

Planning Meeting in November since the date falls during Thanksgiving Week. 

Make a note that our Christmas Party and the Christmas Parade fall on the same 

date, December 6th. 

God Bless, 

Stan Stanislav 
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Herbert Williams 

Hazel McKenna 

John & Betty Young 

Lenny Trojanowski 

Pat Tracey (RIP) 

Adam B. 

Joe S. 

Jimmy Dixon 

Juan Ortiz 

Carolyn Libby (RIP) 

Fr. Casey 

Violet Verstraete 

Joe Bayer (RIP) 

Keith Alward 

Saint Augustine’s Prayer 

Watch, O Lord, with those who wake, or watch, 

or weep tonight, and give Your angels charge 

over those who sleep. Tend Your sick ones, O 

Lord Christ. Rest Your weary ones. Bless Your 

dying ones. Soothe Your suffering ones. Pity 

Your afflicted ones. Shield Your joyous ones. 

And for all Your love’s sake. Amen. 

Golf Tournament A Huge Success! 

The 14th Annual Charity Golf 

Tournament is over; the success this 

year was outstanding.  Not only the 

profit we made for our Charities, but the assistance I 

received throughout the months prior to and the day 

of.  My Thanks to Dave Yaniko, John Young and 

Derrick Rice for helping me keep everything straight 

and accountable.  I know they worked just as many 

hours as I did which helped pay off in the end.  My 

Thanks to our Cooks, Leonard & Murielle Wright 

and Joseph Wright for a great meal.  According to 

Leonard, we served 175 lunches that day. 

Outstanding!  Hector Arevalo worked on the door 

prizes and did a great job of keeping a running list 

and help getting them ready for handing out.  The 

day of the tournament the following people helped 

set up, move things around, pick up needed 

supplies and pack up at the end.  I thank them all 

for their help: Dave Yaniko, John Young, Brian 

Lang, Hector Arevalo, Derrick Rice, Ray Carr, Greg 

Libby, Lawrence Bierschenk, Joseph Wright, 

Leonard & Murielle Wright, Ed Kosikowski, Paul 

Claffey, Gary Huddleston, Charles Schabow, Leon 

Hittner, Vic Verstraete, Bernardo Ortiz, James 

Nowak, Neal Hoelting, Rick Maitlen, Jimmy, 

Jacquelyn and the Dixon family (Thanks again for 

the picture taking), Charles Hill, Stan Stanislav, B.J. 

Kechnie, Bob Tracey and Dave Straka.  Also, we 

had help from a couple of Charity groups that day 

on the par 3’s — R.E.A.C.T., Freedom House, and 

Weatherford Citizen Patrol.  They were a great 

assistance.  Another group that helped us out 

around the pavilion that day was 7 young adults 

from the Hall Middle School National Honor Society. 

They were a great help all day, doing whatever they 

could to make our outing a success.  Out of the 145 

members in our council, 17 Brothers worked on 

Hole Sponsors, and 24 Brothers Donated to the 

Charity Tournament.  My Brothers, as always, 

whatever we do is, and should be, a team effort and 

I am Thankful for the team that came together that 

day. 

John Achtyl, Golf Chairman 

“I believe 

in Christianity as I believe 

that the sun  has risen not 

only because I see it, but 

because I see everything 

else.” 

- C.S. Lewis 

Prayer Intentions 

At the October business meeting, we 

were asked to remember the following 

individuals in our prayers: 



Knights of Columbus Holy Spirit Council 7264 

Meeting Minutes for October 14, 2014 

 Meeting called to order at 7:30 PM by Stan Stanislav 

 Roll Call:  (P)resent, (E)xcused, (A)bsent 

 ◘ Chaplin (Fr. John Casey) (P) ◘ Advocate (Joseph Wright) (P) 

 ◘ Grand Knight (Stan Stanislav) (P) ◘ Warden (Charles Hill) (P) 

 ◘ Deputy Grand Knight (Dave Straka) (P) ◘ Inside Guard (Gene Anastas) (P) 

 ◘ Chancellor (Charles Clark) (P) ◘ Outside Guard (Hector Arevalo) (P) 

 ◘ Recorder (Francis Rotering) (P) ◘ Trustee 3rd Year (Lawrence Bierschenk) (P) 

 ◘ Financial Secretary (John Young) (P) ◘ Trustee 2nd Year (David Yaniko) (P) 

 ◘ Treasurer (Derrick Rice) (P) ◘ Trustee 1st Year (John Achtyl) (P) 

 ◘ Lecturer (Robert Tracy) (P) 

 Minutes of Previous Meeting 

 Read and accepted with one correction: Tootsie Roll Drive Nov 15th 

 Grand Knight Report 

 First Degree Oct 12th in Granbury.  Team members from our council:  

Francis Rotering (GN), Dan Martin (DGN), Charles Hill (W), Wally Kunath 

(FS) 

 Blood Drive Sep 28th.  Thanks to all who donated blood. 

 Burrito Breakfast Oct 12th.  Thanks to all who worked the event. 

 Special thanks to Gene Anastas for his work the Football Frenzy and to 

those who helped John Achtyl prepare signs and gift bags for the Golf 

Tournament. 

 Treasurer Report 

 Read and accepted 

 Financial Secretary Report 

 Please cash checks within the same month of receipt 

 Program Chair Reports 

 Tootsie Roll Drive Nov 15th 

 Christmas Party Dec 6th 

 Membership 

 Reactivation: Matt Williams.  Motion by David Straka to accept, seconded 

by Bob Tracey.  Passed. 

 New member: Joe Teel.  Motion by David Straka to accept, seconded by 

Bob Tracey.  Passed. 

 Trustees Report  

 No report 

 

(Continued on Page 4) 

Upcoming 

Events:  

Nov 4
th 

Election Day - Vote! 

Nov 9
th 

Burrito Breakfast 

Nov 15
th 

Tootsie Roll Drive 

Dec 6
th 

Christmas Parade  

& Christmas Party 

Dec 14
th 

First Degree 

Ceremony, 

Weatherford 

Upcoming 

Meetings: 

Nov 11
th 

Business Meeting 

7:30 PM 

(November Planning 

Meeting Canceled) 

Sickness & Distress 

Email us: 

KofC7264@gmail.com 
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(Meeting Minutes - continued from Page 3) 

 Old Business 

 Golf tournament update by John Achtyl - signs will go up Friday night, 

setup Saturday at 6 AM, 136 golfers signed up. 

 Motion by Joe Wright to un-table the motion tabled during Sep 9th meeting 

(regarding adding arbor to statue of Mary), 2nd by John Achtyl.  Passed. 

Vote on the original motion.  Failed. (meaning the project will not proceed) 

 New Business 

 Motion by David Straka to have Patriotic Rosary at the chapel once per 

quarter starting Jan 20th (3rd Tuesday).  Remaining 2015 dates would be 

Apr 21st, Jul 21st, Oct 20th.  Estimated cost for supplies up to $150.  

Seconded by Bob Tracey.  Passed. 

 Discussion on Feed the Family program and parish appeal.  Motion by 

David Straka to do this in November, seconded by Bob Tracey.  Passed. 

 Discussion on parish clean up day.  Chuck, Leon, and Matt volunteered to 

check into whether it would be feasible prior to Thanksgiving and report 

back at the next Planning Meeting. 

 Good of the Order 

 Bob Tracy discussed two articles, one on our founder, Fr. McGivney, and 

one on the historical significance of Florida in regards to our catholic 

heritage. 

 District Deputy Report  

 No report 

 Meeting closed at 8:35 PM by Stan Stanislav. 

Honoring 

the Saints in 

November 
There are many 

interesting saints and 

holy people to honor 

during the month of 

November. 

On November 1st, we 

observe the Solemnity 

of All Saints with a 

feast to honor all the 

saints. 

The earliest known 

observance of a feast 

to honor all saints 

occurred in the early 

4th century.  This 

month, we can 

remember and honor 

such saints as: 

St. Francis Xavier 

Cabrini (11/13) 

St. Gertrude (11/16) 

St. Clement (11/23) 

St. Andrew (11/30) 

To learn more about 

Catholic saints, visit: 

www.americancatholic.org. 

Please send inputs and/or suggestions for this newsletter to: 

   Ray.Carr.7264@gmail.com 

Please provide your email address if you want to receive the 

newsletter via email. 

Knights of Columbus 

Insurance 

Please contact our council’s 

insurance agent, Terry Peffers, if 

you are interested in information 

on any of the various Knights of 

Columbus insurance products, or 

if you would like to have a review 

of your insurance needs. 

R Terry Peffers 

Field Agent 

4409 Hummingbird Ct. 

Fort Worth, TX 76137 

817-690-7924 Cell 

Robert.peffers@kofc.org 

My Field Agent Site 
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November 2014 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 
All Saints’ Day 

2 
All Souls’ Day 

3 4 
Election Day 

5 6 
First Degree, 

Arlington 

7 8 
First Degree, Wylie 

Major Degree, 

Grapevine 

9 
Burrito Breakfast 

10 11 
Veterans Day 

Business Meeting 

12 13 14 15 
Tootsie Roll Drive 

16 17 
First Degree, Plano 

18 19 20 21 
First Degree, 

Fort Worth 

22 
Major Degree, 

Arlington 

23 
Major Degree, 

Dallas 

24 25 
No Planning Mtg 

(Cancelled) 

26 27 
Thanksgiving Day 

28 29 

30 
1st Sunday of 

Advent 

      

December 2014 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 
First Degree, 

Waxahachie 

5 6 
Christmas Parade 

& Christmas Party 

7 8 
Solemnity of the 

Immaculate 

Conception  

9 
Business Meeting 

10 11 12 13 
First Degree, Allen 

14 
First Degree, 

Weatherford, 

Hosted by #7264 

15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 
No Planning Mtg 

(Cancelled) 

24 25 
Christmas Day 

26 27 

28 29 30 31    
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